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Liberation (Moscow Platform)

Tomorrow, Saturday, a regular meeting of the Syrian Negotiating 
Commission will be held, and today a meeting took place between 
the members of the commission and the special envoys for the 
Syrian file of a group of countries, including the United States of 
America and the United Kingdom.

Representatives of the Front for Change and Liberation (Moscow 
Platform) were present in the meeting hall during the first minutes 
of it to announce that they hold the United States and the United 
Kingdom fully responsible for the crimes committed by the Israeli 
occupation against the Palestinian people, whether through material, 
political and media support, or by insisting on preventing ceasefire, 
and after expressing their position, representatives of the Change 
and Liberation Front withdrew from the meeting.
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